7.4 Rescissions to the Arkansas’s Disaster Relief Policies for the COVID-19 National Emergency found in Disaster SPA 21-0017

Effective January 7, 2023, the agency rescinds the following elections found in SPA Number 21-0017 (approved on March 2, 2022) to respond to the changing needs of the State of Arkansas considering the continued COVID-19 Public Health Emergency:    

1. 7.4.E.2.b.i to add an additional fee of $35.50 for each administration in which the other licensed practitioner administers a COVID-19 vaccination in a home. 

On December 7, 2022, DHS published notification of all policies that would be sunsetting on its website at https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/covid-19/dhs-response-to-covid-19/updates-for-providers/changes-to-medicaid-ending-effective-december-31-2022/.  These policies remain posted and can be reviewed by all Medicaid providers and clients. 

